
Energy Efficiency Retrofit Program 

Financial Statement Reporting Requirements   
 

The Energy Efficiency Retrofit Program (EERP) is geared towards projects that are pursuing existing 
utility incentive programs and provides additional BC Housing EERP funds to carry out small-scale 
energy saving retrofits such as lighting or boilers. To avoid incorrect claiming back of funds by BC 
Housing, the following guidelines have been created to assist the housing provider, or auditor as 
required, with necessary reporting requirements. 

 

Both EERP project costs and rebate or grant funds should be reported as separate line items on 
your Financial Statement Framework and labeled clearly as EERP. 

 
Below is a sample screenshot on how to properly report these items in the Financial Statement 
Framework: 

 

 
 

If you have any questions regarding the above, please email energy@bchousing.org 
 
 

 

  
P-GSN-3002 (2016-08-30) EERP Financial Reporting Requirements 

mailto:energy@bchousing.org

